
Jeremy Burke <jburke@baystlouis-ms.gov>

Fwd: Fence height variance
1 message

Jeannine LaFrance <gigilafrance@yahoo.com> Mon, Jan 27, 2025 at 8:10 AM
To: Jeremy Burke <jburke@baystlouis-ms.gov>

Please add letter of support to my application.

200 St George 

Thanks!

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Wayne Gouguet <wgouguet@gmail.com>
Date: January 25, 2025 at 12:48:58 PM CST
To: gigilafrance@yahoo.com
Subject: Fence height variance

I reside at 208 St George street, two doors down from the LaFrance’s. We have no problem with the
requested variance allowing a 10 foot privacy fence along the back of their property.

Wayne gouguet
601-916-1471

Sent from my iPhone
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